
Hello,

This development will alter the way in which our community exists. If we continue to allow 
multiple high density living projects, without appropriate infrastructure, the community and 
village that we all live will cease to exist in its current form. 

There is already ridiculous traffic from north avalon heading south in the morning and this will 
only worsen with more people crammed into the same area.

Let’s try and keep the charm of the northern beaches.

Thank you.

Bec Conroy
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